
 

Management Committee of Woodford Community Council 

NOTES OF THE MEETING HELD ON 29th MARCH 2022 AT 7.30PM IN THE 
CHURCH HALL   

PRESENT 
Terry Barnes (TB), Evelyn Frearson (EF), Rev David Russell (DR), Jane Sandover (JS) 
 
Unfortunately there was not a quorum as there needed to be 5 people at the meeting.  However 
those there discussed various things. 
 
1. NOTICEBOARD. 
 
TB mentioned that Sunil and Raj were no longer regularly at Budgeons, as they have employed 
some others to run the business day to day. TB will discuss the installation of the noticeboard, as it 
is now an embarrassment to WCC that we still have not got it in place. 

ACTION: TB 
 
2. FINANCIAL UPDATE 
 
AF sent the financial information through to JS ;  
 
Balance 20.1.22  £1236.94  
Money out Website   21.2.22 £20.00 
Money out Website  21.3.22 £20.00 

 
Balance 29.3.22         £1236.94 

 
3. WOODFORD SHOWCASE  
 
The sub group have been meeting every fortnight, and letters have gone out to all charities and 
businesses.  JS has had problems contacting someone at Woodford Cricket Club, but DR had an 
email address. 
 
4. BRIEF UPDATES 
 
WNF 
 
TB was still getting asked about the flag-pole, but there is now a planning application being lodged.  
EF has had a query with regards to Orchards which is now being built with the family living in the 
garage.  
WNF are also working out how to respond to a planning application on Bridle Road which the 
applicants suggested would be an infill, but WNF committee believe is not the case. 
EF prior to the meeting has been awarded an award for work that she has done with the WNF.  JS 
and Jude Craig went to support her. 
 
 
 



AVRO HERITAGE MUSEUM 
 
TB reported that Harrow had given the museum more land where they are hoping to build more 
accommodation for aircraft that they are may be offered.  They are aiming to raise £5million to fund 
the project.   
TB reminded the committee that this year the museum is to host 4 military vehicle and classic car 
days along with a weekend Air Fair. In addition a celebration of the 70th anniversary of the first 
flight of the Vulcan (August 30th 1952) will be held in August.  
.  
CHURCH 
 
The church has an important anniversary which will be celebrated on 23rd July as it is 150 years 
since the church was consecrated.  
There was a big wedding organised this Saturday and there are people coming from the new 
community.  The new school is keen to be linked to the church. 
 
 
5. Any Other Business 
 
Discussion with regards to a recent bereavement and whether there was a limited attendance.  The 
memorial service is to be on 7th April.  TB queried how open it was as he and other museum 
members would like to attend.  EF was to ask Jude Craig and report back.  
 
6. DATE OF MEETINGS 
As the meeting was not quorate, (there needs to be 5 for a quorum), another date needs to be set 
for a meeting. 
WCC are to have at least 4 meetings, and to date there only has been one.  Three further meeting at 
least need to happen before the AGM in November. 
JES will send out a suggestion for dates. 

ACTION: JES 
 


